
EDB Committee 

From: 	 christy ferreira <noheakaolulo@yahoo.com> 
Sent: 	 Tuesday, August 13, 2019 12:41 AM 
To: 	 EDB Committee 
Subject: 	 Do NOT send police to Maunakea 

Aloha 

I am here to humbly ask to not send the police to Maunakea. There are no threats, no weapons, no anger. We all stand in 
love, unity, and protection for a place so sacred to our people. With the numerous support from people all across the state 
and throughout the world, we do not need police presence. We need the presence of our Governor and need him to talk 
to our leaders about the future of TMT. It will be a waste of time and money to send the police to another island. 

Please listen to your people, the community and join us in the protection of our 'ama. 

Mahalo 

Nohea Kaolulo 

Sent from Yahoo Mail. Get the app 


